Online Safety Workshops

for Parents

We will be hosting our free online safety workshop
for parents at our school on

Date: 01/02/19 -Turriff Primary School- Community Room

Time: 1:30pm - 2:30pm
02 and the NSPCC have joined forces in a mission to help all children

and their families in the UK stay safe online.

The hour-long workshop is a great opportunity to gain skills and
knowledge to understand the internet and technology as children do.

To book your place, or for more information,
Turriff Primary
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